Joint webinar featuring the National Science Foundation’s Division of Human Resource Development (HRD) & Division of Undergraduate Education, and the Department of Education’s Office of Post-Secondary Education (OPE) on Upcoming Funding Opportunities

The increasing demand for Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) educated labor is ever-expanding.  High demand for STEM-educated students requires institutions of higher education to identify strategies that improve student retention, persistence, and engagement in STEM which lead to improved graduate rates.  To this end, the National Science Foundation and the Department of Education’s Office of Post-Secondary Education offer funding opportunities targeted to eligible institutions (eligibility varies by program) to develop, promote, and/or improve STEM programs leading to improved student outcomes.  The webinar is your opportunity to hear about current and future funding opportunities and areas of focus from NSF and OPE program officers.   
The time and link to join the webinar is indicated below:
Date:  February 8, 2016 at 2 p.m. Eastern

Related programs:
· Advanced Technological Education  (ATE)
· Improving Undergraduate STEM Education (IUSE)
· Scholarships for STEM (S-STEM)
· Robert Noyce Teacher Scholarship Program (NOYCE)
· Department of Education, HSI STEM and Articulation Program
· NSF Dear Colleague Letter 15-078: Stimulating Research on Effective Strategies in Undergraduate STEM Education at Two-Year Hispanic Serving Institutions

To join the webinar, use the link below or copy into your browser:   
If you prefer to call in for audio only: https://bluejeans.com/826882426/7701


1) Dial: +1-888-240-2560 (US Toll Free)
[bookmark: _GoBack]
2) Enter Conference ID: 826882426 (the nine-digit # at the end of the URL above) and press #

